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Quintana, Amparo

From: Carla Quispez-Asin <cquispezasin@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 2, 2021 2:40 PM
To: Quintana, Amparo
Subject: 172 Paloma Dr (Case CE300772-031021)
Attachments: image_67165441.JPG; image_67201793.JPG; image_67196161.JPG; image_67226113.JPG; 

image_67192577.JPG

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the 
content is safe. 

Good afternoon Ms. Quintana,  
 
I’m writing you in reference to the attached violation for my property’s dock. As you can see from the attached pictures, 
my dock is not in disrepair nor is there any current construction at the site.  
These pictures were taken today. Please feel free to call me back with any further questions or issues at 305-338-3968.  
 
Thank you and have a nice day 
--  
Carla Quispez-Asin, MD, MBA 
315 Palermo Ave 
Miami, FL 33134 
(305) 446-6414 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this E-mail message is confidential and intended only for the 
use of the individual(s) and/or entity (s) named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you 
are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copy of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have 
received this communication in error, please contact the sender by reply E-mail and destroy all copies of the original 
message. Thank you. 


